Ref: AC.005/2013 8 January 2013

Subject: Report on signing contract with Royal Thai Police
To: President and Managers

The Stock Exchange of Thailand

Forth Corporation Public Company Limited (“the Company”) would like to inform you that the

Company has entered into an agreement with Royal Thai Police as the follows:

An agreement for purchase of IP phone for all police stations in Thailand (phase no.1)

Contract value : Baht 89.49 million (including VAT)
Date of agreement : 4 January 2013

Period of work : 240 days after signing the contract
Buyer : Royal Thai Police

Please be informed accordingly.

Yours sincerely,

(Mr. Arin Jamnaree)

Financial Controller



